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Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

Sept. 14th 9am, 15th & 29th  6pm 

Oct. 12th 9am, 13th & 27th 6pm 

Nov. 9th 9am, 10th & 24th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

Sept. 15th & 29th 7pm 

Oct. 13th & 27th 7pm 

Nov. 10th & 24th 7pm 

 

Meetings held at Mills Town Hall 

Join us for another Food Truck Wednesday,  

September 16th from 4:30 PM-8:00 PM. Follow our  

Facebook and Instagram to learn more!

Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       
307-439-1247 

Hours 

Tuesday—Friday 10am—7pm 

Saturday 8am—4pm 

Closed Sunday & Monday 

Back to School Safety

School is starting September 2nd, 2020. Please watch out for 

kids at bus stops and at school crossing.  Please be advised 

of speed limits. Have a safe and great year! 



Contact Us 

Town of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

*Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 
 

www.facebook.com/millswy 

 

The Town of Mills in partnership with the Wyoming Food 

Bank of the Rockies has Proclaimed September as 

Hunger Action Month. Volunteer opportunities are 

available by calling 307-265-2172.   

The Town of Mills Bob Goff Memorial Library is not affiliated in any way 

with the Natrona County Library.  Please be sure to return library books to 

the proper location.  Our book drop is only for Town of Mills library books. 

Some of you may have noticed our Utility Drop Box is no longer at the entrance 

to our parking lot.  We replaced it with a newer drop box and it is now located as 

you exit the parking lot following the one way signs.  For your security, please do 

not put cash in the drop box.  Also, to ensure your payment gets posted properly, 

please either write your customer number on the check or attach the bottom 

portion of your Utility Bill with the check. 

Current projects around Town 
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The Town has a couple of projects in the construction 

phase.  We are landscaping around the “Eagle” and 

First Street Park is getting new equipment and land-

scaping.  We apologize for the inconvenience!  

Continue to watch for future improvements in Mills! 


